
 

 

STATEMENT OF SUPPORT 

FX Global Code 

Singapore, May 26th, 2017 – The Investment Management Association of Singapore (“IMAS”) welcomes and strongly 

supports the launch of the FX Global Code for the wholesale foreign exchange (“FX”) market.  

This initiative will strengthen the integrity and effectiveness of the FX market and is in line with our continual goal of 

promoting global best practices. We support adherence to the FX Global Code by the FX market and encourage IMAS 

members to evolve their institutions’ FX practices to be consistent with the principles in the FX Global Code. 

 

### 

About IMAS  

The Investment Management Association of Singapore (IMAS) was formed on 22 September 1997.  

It is a representative body of investment managers spearheading the development and growth of the industry in 

Singapore. 

It also serves as a forum for members in discussions as well as a collective voice where representation is needed on 

behalf of the investment management industry, facilitating training for its members, and contributing towards investor 

education. 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Mike Seng  
Investment Management Association of Singapore (“IMAS”) 
+65 6223 9353  

mike_seng@imas.org.sg 


